
WEBSITE DESIGN EXAMPLES BUSINESS REPORTS

Annual report website can help you to strengthen your company`s image and give you an insight into which parts of the
annual report are So here are 20 examples of some companies doing it the right way. One Design.

What can we learn from this? For example, this financial projection report three different types of charts in
one page alone:. For example, look at this simple employee review template:  Packaging new and sometimes
daunting information in fresh ways can help break through resistance. One of the purposes of a market
research report is to present any conclusions that you came to after analyzing the data. A market research
report lays out the industry landscape and gives clear guidance on the way forward, all backed up by facts. For
example, you could use color to highlight keywords, key data points, and header text. They should include
background information on the company, a protagonist or key players, the situation and outcome. The colors
reflect the brand colors of each social media channel, making the meaning easily recognizable for readers: 9.
Generally, you will probably want to break down your OKRs by channel. What were the outcomes? You can
color code the sections to make it easier to read and understand. Take a look at how blue and magenta is used
in this year end report template: 4. Attach supporting documentation, such as financial statements. You can
use white boxes on top to ensure that your text stands out. The report categorizes participants by their jobs,
locations, and the topics that they find most engaging. For example, take a look at this summary budget report
slide that uses a thematic background image to make it more engaging: A quick summary page is also the
perfect opportunity to creatively visualize data. For example, this annual report template for a retail business
uses images in the headers that reflect key pieces of information from each given section: 7. Use a variety of
different charts to show your data When it comes to keeping readers engaged with longer documents like an
annual report, variety is key. This annual report template uses red and grey color blocks to create various page
layouts: 8. Size your project status report template to fit in a PowerPoint slide Many companies hold a
year-end meeting to go over key metrics, achievements and goals. The below example visualizes this data and
also provides space to draw your own conclusions. At Venngage, we follow these 5 steps to set our goals:
Identifying and set high-level goals. For example, this one-slide market research report identifies the
demographics of the survey participants. This research can help you come up with your customer personas and
specific problems you want to solve with your product or service. Color coding your information is a simple
way to offer visual cues for readers to follow. Use accent colors to highlight important information For a more
minimalist annual report design, use a neutral background and use bright accent colors to highlight important
information. You can use your results from the sprint that just ended to inform your experiments in the
upcoming print. Industry landscape Growth strategy Case studies usually tell are a story. While tables are
certainly efficient for comparing amounts spent, you could also use a more unusual visual like a bubble chart:.
At the end of every sprint, take a good chunk of time to analyze your experiments to see what learnings you
can take from them. But I know other companies that use longer sprints, like two-week or month-long sprints.
Understand which inputs and outputs impact those goals. At Venngage, we use a weekly sprint to plan,
execute and analyze our growth experiments. Use an eye-catching background color to make your annual
report design engaging Often enough, what an annual report design is missing most is some color. You can do
that by identifying which goal it impacts, what resources the experiment will require, and how much effort
you anticipate it will take to run the experiment. Use color blocks to break up your page layout If you want to
emphasize certain pieces of information or break up an expanse of text on your page, color blocks are an easy
fix. The readability of your annual report will have a lot to do with the design.


